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MOON TA AREA SCHOOL 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Week 6  

Thursday 31 st August  

R-6 Performance ð 

Too cool for bullies  

Week 7  

Monday 4 th ð  

Wednesday 6 th September  

Year 5/6 Camp - Errappa  

Monday 4 th ð  

Thursday 7 th September  

Year 11 Outdoor Ed  

(Moolooloo)  

Thursday 7 th September  

Parent Info Workshop  

òRaising Kids with Gritó 

6:00-7:30pm  

Friday 8 th September  

Week 8  

Wednesday 13 th September  

School Socials  

Thursday 14 th September  

Festival of Music ð Choir  

Friday 15 th September  

R-6 Religious Ed 

Week 9  

Friday 22nd September  

R-12 Assembly  
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Wow ð we are in the second half of the term 

already!  

Japanese Homestay  

This was a wonderful experience for the Japanese 

students and for us all! This yearõs group was 

especially grateful for the opportunity to be with us 

for the 2 weeks and described how much fun they 

had while learning a different language and 

visiting our v ast country.  

Thank you to all families who hosted students and 

all students who welcomed our visitors into their 

classes. Janine Bennett and Tamra Stringer will be 

looking for families interested in hosting next yearõs 

students in the coming weeks. Please se e one of 

them if youõd like to be a part of this exciting 

prospect.  

New Student Welfare and Behaviour Support Policy  

School staff and Governing Councillors have been 

working solidly throughout the year to revise our 

School Behaviour Policy.  

Big picture agr eements that have been reached 

to date are:  

ÅPolicy and practice will aim to understand all 

behaviour and respond to it in constructive ways  

ÅThere will be a firm and fair approach when 

responding to misbehaviours  

ÅThere will be an emphasis on students taking 

responsibility for their behaviours and making 

things right when needed  

ÅLogical consequences will be applied - clear, 

concise and complementary to restorative work  

ÅStudents engaging in minor misbehaviours will be 

supported to get back into their  learning as soon 

as possible  

Å When students are not able to se ttle in a 

reasonable time frame, and continue to disrupt 

the teaching and learning program or are 

putting the safety of others at risk, parents will be 

asked to collect them  

If you would like t o have a look at the draft policy 

please go to our website, go to the Cu rriculum 

page and then click on:  

òMAS Behaviour Policy *DRAFT*ó 

http://moontaas.sa.edu.au/documents /mas -

behaviour -policy -draft.pdf   

Pupil Free Day Friday 8th September  

To support us in building the school culture that 

under pins this policy Bill Hansberry has been 

coaching us with Restorative Prac tices and will 

work with us all  again next Friday.  

As we al l know ð what we do in school works 

much better when we work with families. Towards 

this end Bill will also be facilitating a parent 

workshop as follows.  

Bill Hansberry: Raising Kids with Grit  
Being the Best Resilience Coach for your Kids so 

they can navigate life's ups and downs.  

Thursday September 7 th, 6:00-7:30pm , Moonta Library       

(Supper provided ) 

This workshop covers what the research teaches 

us about parenting in a way that teaches kids to 

think their way through the many problems life will 

th row at them. This style of thinking has a fancy 

name ð resilience. Bill will talk about the key 

ingredients to building resilient thinking styles and 

will touch on the important role restorative 

practices plays in helping kids to be resilient.  

I hope to see lots of you there J 

 

On Friday 18th August, Student Voice Executive and 

Mrs Jane McCauley attended the Vietnam Veterans 

Association of Australia Copper Coast Sub -branch 

wreath laying ceremony to commemorate Vietnam 

Veterans Day. The ceremony took place at 11:00am 

at the War Memorial, Moonta. School Captains 

place d a wreath on behalf of Moonta Area School  

staff, students and families.  

Jane McCauley  

(Student Voice Teacher)
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Thank you for your generous support 

of the many events taking place in 

the library this term. The costumes 

children and staff wore on Friday last 

week were amazing. A BIG thanks to 

Ms McCauley and the Student Voice 

team for organizing the casual day. 

The Book Fair was well supported with 

popular books selling out quickly. We 

will let you know when the library 

receives the books families have 

ordered online. At this stage over one 

hundred students have c ompleted 

the Premiers Reading Challenge, 

which closes on Friday 8th 

September.  

 


